
October 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become

Payable

December 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

July Newsletter  

Division 8

Calendar Of Events

October 15, 2022
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 7-11
(Tentative), 2022
Key Club Week

February 1, 2023
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

About myself

Contact Me: 

@ktkeydivision8

Carly's Correspondance

Hi! My name is Carly Mullins, I am
a junior at Boyd County High

School, and I am the new
Division 8 Lieutenant Governor. 

carly@ktkey.org



Division Meeting
This year, as  Lieutenant Governor I will be holding

Division Meetings. This is when Key Clubbers from all
across Division 8 will come together and get to know each
other through socializing and service! Division Meetings
are an excellent way for me to update clubs on what is

going on at the International level and to get to know  y’all
in a face-to-face setting!  Stay tuned next month for more

information on our first Division Meeting! 

Summer Activities

Even though school will be letting out soon, volunteer
opportunities are still everywhere! Summer is a great time
to branch out into the community and serve in new ways!
Some ideas for Summer activities include: a trash pick up
or volunteering at the local soup kitchen. Additionally, I
know many local schools host summer programs for
children and many of these programs run on volunteers.
This is a great service opportunity as well.



International
Convention (ICON)

Club Contacts

In an effort for both you and I to stay updated
and informed, as soon as you have elected

officers please send their contact information
to me. This will ensure that I can relay

information to officers and clubs in a timely
manner. 

2022 ICON was a great succes! At this year’s
International Convention Key Clubbers from

all over the world came together in the name of
a “Monumental” year  of service.   Attendees 
 participated in service projects, a  variety of

workshops, got to experience several Key Note
Speakers, and so so much more! ICON was

such a great experience. Next year’s convention
will be held in sunny Anaheim, Calefornia. See

you there!


